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behind japanese lines an american guerrilla in the - behind japanese lines stands out for the vividness of its detail its
effort to sort fact from legend and its tribute to the heroism of the resistance movement which was almost entirely filipino
choice, japanese occupation of the philippines wikipedia - japanese occupation of the philippines part of the pacific
theater of world war ii a japanese soldier standing in front of an american propaganda poster during the occupation of the
philippines in 1943, shadows in the jungle the alamo scouts behind japanese - from the new york times bestselling
coauthor of a higher call an up close and personal account of the alamo scouts in world war ii determined to retake the
philippines ever since his ignominious flight from the islands in 1942 general douglas macarthur needed a first rate
intelligence gathering unit, raid at cabanatuan wikipedia - the raid at cabanatuan filipino pagsalakay sa cabanatuan also
known as the great raid filipino ang dakilang pagsalakay was a rescue of allied prisoners of war pows and civilians from a
japanese camp near cabanatuan city in the philippines on january 30 1945 during world war ii united states army rangers
alamo scouts and filipino guerrillas liberated more than 500 from the pow camp, japanese holdouts registry wanpela com
- occupied by the japanese and scene of intense fighting in 1945 4 000 of the 114 000 troops in the philippines as of august
1945 were still unaccounted for six months after the end of the war in mid 1946, guerrilla warfare military tactics
britannica com - guerrilla warfare guerrilla warfare type of warfare fought by irregulars in fast moving small scale actions
against orthodox military and police forces and on occasion against rival insurgent forces either independently or in
conjunction with a larger political military strategy the word guerrilla the, guerrilla warfare strategy and tactics britannica
com - mao s political goal was the communist takeover of china guerrilla warfare alone he realized could not achieve this
but in a prolonged war it was an indispensable weapon particularly in holding off the enemy chinese and japanese until
orthodox armies could take to the field mao s guerrilla campaign of over two decades stressed the flexible tactics based on
surprise and deception, looking for right and wrong in the philippines - looking for right and wrong in the philippines i
went back to the philippines to see the farm my family left behind and to try to understand why they and most of the country
have rallied around a president most westerners see as a violent dangerous despot
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